
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board decided that the concerns raised by Leith McMurray of 63a Eastern Terrace regarding the 

parking of heavy vehicles on the street be referred to staff for investigation and response. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


